
Junior Library Club

OFFICERS
Susie Lyles, Marie Starnes, Carolyn Smith,
Judy Rhinehardt, Vickie Dark, Carolyn
Cathcart.

The Junior Library Club has had a successful year.
It is composed of students from the eighth, ninth, and
tenth grades. Three joint meetings were held with
the Senior Library Club during which time there was
a guest speaker on the program. We sent delegates
to Winthrop to the State Convention in February.
We observed National Library Week April the third

through th e ninth. Mrs. T. K. McDonald, who had
just returned from the White House Youth Conference
in Washington. gave an interesting talk in Assembly
during National Library Week.

Susie Lyles was elected reporter at the spring dis-
trict meeting in York.

MRS. VIRGINIA STEVENSON
Sponsor

MEMBERS
Betty Jo Abbot, Glenda Bolen, Cecil Broom, Anne Brown, Mary Boyd Brown, Carolyn Cathcart, Helen Collins,
Vickie Dark, Elizabeth Douglas, Fitz Dove, Sandra Evans, Janet Fellers, Patsy Fickling, Ernestine Goldman,
Cindy Hiott, Christine Holbrook, Esther Jennings, Miriam Lyles, Judy Martin, Linda Martin, Mary McMeekin,
Frances Kay Mitchell, Nancy Nunn, Lois Quattlebaum, Mary Ravenel, Judy Rhinehardt, Carolyn Smith, Libby
Spires, Marie Starnes, Martha Stevenson, Mary Barkley Turner, Mary jo Turner, Judy Fay Weed.
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